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Campus Environment Committee members,
During yesterday's meeting, the first in the new term, three new officers were elected.  Gil Hanson was 
elected as Chair. Mary Woodward was re-elected as Vice Chair and Ramona Walls, was elected as 
Recording Secretary, after her new position was created and approved by committee vote.  
Congratulations to all of you! The minutes from the meeting will be available soon.

Dr. Hanson will be chairing our next meeting on Monday, Oct. 16th, from 3 - 5 pm, in the conference room 
of 221 Admin. Bldg.  Our new members will also be invited.  They include Frederick Walter, elected during 
the University Senate elections to represent Physics, and a new At Large member from Advancement, 
Kathleen Weber. Both of them should be welcomed during our next meeting.  There are still three faculty 
representative vacancies that will need to be filled by appointment.  Two are for faculty members from 
Humanities and Fine Arts. The other must be a faculty member from Social & Behavioral Sciences, as per 
University Senate guidelines.  

Two other items require your attention.  A draft of the committee's fiscal year annual report has been 
attached for your review.   Please respond by Sept. 25th if you have any changes to the text.  If there are 
no other changes it will be forwarded to the University Senate. There are six pages of text and one 
attachment to review.

Finally, our committee proposal to ban smoking on campus will be part of the University Senate meeting 
on Monday, Oct. 9, from 3:30 - 5 pm in room 302 of the Student Activities Building. It will be presented for 
a vote.  Please attend if you can.

Thank you for your support and active involvement with the committee's wide range of issues over the last 
two years.  I look forward to continuing on and supporting the committee's new leadership. 

Bill Dethlefs, Past-Chair

CAMPUS ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE

2005/2006

Charge: It shall examine all aspects of the campus 
environment, including but not limited to safety, security, 
facilities planning, state of facilities, and general appearance of 
the campus. It will consult with and advise the Assistant Vice 
President for Facilities and Services.

Bill Dethlefs, Ph.D., Office of Alumni Relations, East Campus, Stony Brook University, L3-122 HSC, Stony 
Brook, NY 11794-8304, (631) 444-8305
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